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January 1, 1988

To: IFMA Atlanta Chapter Members and friends

JANUARY MEETING

We are very pleased to announce that our January meeting will be:
Wednesday, January 13, at 5:30 p.m,
High Museum of Art
"The Machine Age in America 1918-1941"

Refreshments will be served in the conference room at 5:30. At 6:30, Steve Lensley,
Manager of Museum Operations and Personnel Manager, will comment on the Museum
from a facilities standpoint. Following his presentation, we will tour the magnificent
exhibit, "The Machine Age," which occupies one entire floor. Hailed as one of the
nation’s best exhibits of 1986 by The New York Times Art Critic, John Russell, the
exhibition examines the machine for its artistic influence on American culture. Many
types of machines are on display which were used as household items in the years
between the two World Wars. This exhibit is not to be missed.

You may drive or ride MARTA to the meeting. The Museum is located at 1280
Peachtree Street. Please show this letter at the entrance to the Museum and you will
be directed to the reception. The cost for the evening is $20 per person, for members
or guests, and should be paid at the "conference room-reception” entrance. Please call
Phyllis Linden at 233-1777 no later than Monday, January 11, to make your reservations.
No-shows will be invoiced.

FEBRUARY MEETING

Please mark your calendars for our February 9 luncheon meeting at the Atlanta
Merchandise Mart. Our guest speaker, Ray Steventon, National Vice President of
KnollWall, will educate us on moveable wall systems.

(over please)

International Facility Management Association
Box 133

1579F Monroe Drive, N.E.

Atlanta, Georgia 30324
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1988 INTERNATIONAL IFMA CONFERENCE

Plan now to attend the conference to be held October 23-26 in Atlanta! The Peachtree
Plaza Hotel will be headquarters, and the Atlanta Merchandise Mart will house the

exhibits. We are looking forward to hosting this event and showing off our great city.
Please mark your calendars now.

CHAPTER NEWS

A very heartfelt thank you to Mark Mausen is extended for the tremendous job he did
as Atlanta Chapter President for 1987. We are looking forward to the year ahead with
the help of the following new officers:

L

Vice President John Steffes
Northern Telecom, Inc.

Secretary Martha Lee Osborne
Digital Communications Associates

Treasurer Chestley Yelton
Southern Company Services

I took forward to seeing all of you at the High Museum of Art, Pleasc join us.

Sincerely,

President, Atlanta Chapter
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